

Date as postmark or as email

Secretary: Cathy Mercer

Tel: (++44) [0]20 8452 5239 Email: <u>brentU3A@outlook.com</u>

Dear Friend

A very warm welcome to our Learning Year 2023-24 and may thanks for your support in 2022-23. I enclose our list of groups. I hope you will take part again. The annual subscription remains at £20.00 (£12 if you already belong to another U3A group, £10 if you join after February 2023). This covers all Brent U3A groups (but not films, holidays, yoga, lunches or special events) and the national U3A magazine '*Third Age Matters*' mailed to your home. Our website is updated regularly at www.brentu3a.org.uk

Please fill in and detach the Registration Form below now, then post with cheque for the year 2023-24 subscription payable to 'U3A in Brent' to our Membership Secretary. She will send you a receipt for 2023-24. Some group leaders will also collect subscriptions or you can pass them on at lunch meetups. Please contact me if cheques are a problem!

NB We regret that we cannot accept electronic bank transfers. If you cannot print the form, please send a note of the details requested. If you joined Brent U3A this summer and have already paid the full £20, you do not need to join again!

Please contact the Leader for each Learning and Interest Group you wish to attend. Phone numbers and emails are in the attached Prospectus. Ask for the start date. NB many groups continue during the holidays. If you find room in no group at all of your choice, please ask for a re-fund of your subscription.

With best wishes

C-41-- M---- D----4 II2 A C----4----

Cathy Mercer, Brent USA Secretary
detach and send with your subscription payable to 'U3A in Brent' to
Adeline Geary, Membership Secretary, 17 Southview Avenue, London NW10 1RE
U3A Registration Form 2023-24
TitleForenameSurname
Address
TelephoneEmail*
*Please indicate: I am/I am NOT willing to receive all documents by email
Groups I wish to join